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CLUB OFFICIALS 
 

President  Danielle Smith  
Contact 0412 789 327 
 
Vice President  
 
 Treasurer   Amanda McMillin Harvey 
Contact 0408 251 680 
 
 Secretary  Tracy Smith 
 Contact 0412 715 528 
 
District Commissioner  Marisa Walters  
Contact 0424 751 951 
 
Contact MPPC 
morningtonpeninsulapc@gmail.com 



DC’s Report: 

Hi Everyone, 
  
Just want to start my report with a huge congratulation to the Junior Committee for pulling 
off a top-notch event on Sunday with Mini Mornington.  This event takes time to plan and 
execute, and it is all done by our Junior Committee members and I really want to say what a 
success this event was this year.  These events almost always have little glitches occur 
throughout the lead up and during the event, which I’m happy to say, nobody attending the 
day as competitors or spectators would ever be aware of as they are handled in such a 
professional manner. It is a fantastic opportunity our club offers to our young riders to 
participate on the JC and I would encourage all of our riders aged over 12 to consider joining 
the committee. 
  
A heads up to everyone that our April rally will be held on GOOD FRIDAY instead of Easter 
Sunday this year.  I won’t be in attendance as DC so there will be no gradings offered for 
riders at this rally.  If you think you will need a grading in April, please come and see me at 
the March rally or give me a call to discuss your circumstances.  Also, our May rally will be 
held on May 9 (2nd Sunday) as we are hosting the Zone Qualifier for Games & Team Flat 
Events on the weekend of May 1 & 2.  It is an event worth coming to watch for our younger 
members who may one day, make up a team for MPPC. 
  
As a club, we will be having a real focus on PC Certificates throughout 2021.  If you have not 
yet started a Certificate we will be guiding you through that process at the March rally.  You 
will need to order your Certificate book through Pony Club Australia and you will be 
assessed at Pony Club rallies for E, D and D-Star, and assess externally for C and C-Star.  Also, 
please bring along your smart phone or tablet to the theory session at rally as we will be 
updating your rider and horse details on the PCA App so that your gradings etc can be 
entered on your profile and if you ever lose or forget your PC card, it will all be recorded on 
the App. 
  
A VERY BIG WELCOME to all new members so far this year – there have been quite a few 
and our Come & Try participants are increasing every month with enquiries coming my way 
on a steady basis – our reputation as one of the best clubs on the Peninsula is growing, 
thanks to our wonderful members. Our Ready2Ride program (Pink Group) is going really 
well, for riders just beginning out on a lead-line, learning the basic skills of horse riding and 
care. 
  
See you Sunday, 
Marisa 

 
 

JC’s Report: 
Mini Mornington 2021 – A huge thank you to everyone who volunteered at Mini 
Mornington last weekend, the day could not have been so successful without the assistance 

of our members.  



Buddy System – Please ensure you know what team you are in. If you are not in a team 
contact Kate Duignan on 0407 329 501. A coloured ribbon or a scrunchie/hair tie etc. in your 
team colour should be worn at every rally on either yourself or your horse.  
   

Teams as of the 3rd March 2021 

 

Around The Club: 
Next Rally – Our next rally is on Friday the 6th of April. Please remember to RSVP. 
MPPC Dressage Championships – A big well done to Karina and the committee on running 
another successful event. Thank you to all of our members who helped out as well!  



Out & About:  
MPPC Dressage Championships  
Saturday: 
Abbey Restall & riding Lyn Tyro – 1A 3rd, 1B 13th  
Clementine Harvey riding TL Espresso Martini – 1A 14th, 1B 14th   
Maya Charlton riding ESB Irish Patience – 2A 1st, 2B 3rd  
Sunday: 
Paige King riding Harnsby Park Elijah – 2.2 8th, 2.3 9th  
Madison Casey riding Lethal Flame – 3.2 6th, 3.3 9th  
Chiara Stuart riding Nawarrah Park Ashton – 3.2 7th, 3.3 4th  
Clementine Harvey riding TL Espresso Martini – 3.2 11th, 3.3 10th   
Abbey Restall & riding Lyn Tyro – 4.2 4th, 4.3 5th  
Lauren Monkhouse riding LMentz Rock My World – 4.2 6th, 4.3 7th  
Jude May riding Kiana Park After Dark – 6.1 2nd  
Samara Klein riding Dalbrae Alpha Boy – 6.1 4th  
Liza Smith riding Wyann Opium – 6.1 6th  
Oliva La Rocca riding Dexter – 6.1 8th  
Mini Mornington HT & CT:  
Grade 5 HT:  
Isabella Naughton riding Rosthwaithe Candyman – 2nd  
Samantha Rewuk riding Nova – 10th  

Kiana Williams riding Technicolour – 12th  
Paige Rewuk riding Nicho – 21st after dressage and clear show jumping  
‘Peninsula Pegawolves’; Isabella, Samantha, Kiana and Paige – 4th place overall  
Open Grade 5 HT: 
Isabella MacDonald-Girolami riding Fraggle Rock – 12th  
Grade 6 CT:  
Jude May riding Kiana Park After Dark - =5th after dressage  
Liza Smith riding Wyann Opium – 10th after dressage  
Jack Hustwaite riding Richdale Retro – 3rd after dressage  
Dandenong Ranges PC Dressage: 
Lauren Monkhouse riding LMentz Rock My World PC G4 – 6th, 8th & 9th Overall  
Seville PC Horse Trials: 
Maya Charlton riding ESB Irish Patience Open 3.2 – 5th Place  
 
PCV State Show Jumping Championships: 
Congratulations to member Seth Staley who qualified for 
and competed at the PCV State Show Jumping 
Championships held at Benalla. Seth rode for SMZ and 
placed 12th individually and was a member of the winning 
SMZ D grade team. Well done Seth! 
 
If you’d like your photo featured in the newsletter, please 
email it to Kate or Millie. Kated26@bigpond.com or 
mmillieharvey@gmail.com 
 

 

mailto:Kated26@bigpond.com
mailto:mmillieharvey@gmail.com


Upcoming PCAV Events: 
14th March – J.B Tooradin Estate Pony Club Horse Trials 
21st March – North Eastern Pony Club Dressage Day  
27-28th March – Balnarring Pony Club Horse Trials  
5th April – Monash Pony Club Dressage Day 
6th April – MPPC Junior Committee Dressage and Cross-Country Clinic  
More events can be found on the Pony Club Victoria website under ‘Find Events’: 
http://ponyvic.omnisportsmanagement.com/en-au/findevents.aspx 
 

 
 

March Birthdays:  
Wishing our members the happiest of birthdays! 
Sienna B – 7th  
Mia B – 18th  
Lacey McGill – 20th  

Club Member Profile:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Rally Roster:  

 

Rally Plan:  



Members Ground Access:  
Members, please remember you must book prior to riding on the 
grounds. Riders must avoid any “out of bounds areas” advised at the 
time. Non-members are required to pay a grounds fee of $25 and fill 
out the online wavier form. Failure to obey these rules will result in 
forfeiture of access rights. To book a day and time please go 
to https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=619329& 
 

 
Keep up to date with MPPC!    
 
 
 
 
 
http://www.mornpenponyclub.com.au/       MPPC Members Only  
 
 
 
 
 
@morningtonpeninsulaponyclub         MPPC 

 
 
Uniform: 
Riders please note SUMMER uniform is to be worn at the rally 
 
It is important for riders to be in the correct gear at rallies. Winter uniform is the white shirt, 
brown tie, red woollen jumper, white/cream/banana jodhpurs and pony club badge. 
Summer Uniform is red polo top, white/cream/banana jodhpurs and badge.  
If unmounted pony club uniform is still required however dark jodhpurs are acceptable. 
Clean riding boots and pony club top must be worn.  
 
Jumping vests are recommended at MPPC for jumping lessons. 

 

 

https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=619329&
http://www.mornpenponyclub.com.au/


Pony Club Top Tips! 
 Riders must sign in the morning of a rally with their pony club book 

 Please stay for the lunchtime or end of rally meeting as important information is 

shared during it  

 Ensure your horse has access to fresh water and hay throughout the day  

 Riders must be accompanied by an adult whilst at Pony Club  

 Horses must not be tied to floats that are not attached to cars  

 Summer uniform is to be worn during daylight savings time and Winter uniform 

when it is not daylight savings 

 

 


